
 

 

Phelps Family Update 
 

Dear Supporting Churches and Friends, 

 

We cannot thank you enough for your prayers and messages of encouragement as we continue on this 
ministry journey. The Lord continues to bless this ministry and we are forever grateful for how He continues to 
provide. 

 

In September and in October, Wounded Spirits held two camps. In September, we went to Southland 
Christian Camp in Louisiana where we were able to see walls broken down and the beginning of personal 
victories take place. What a great week that was! 

 

In October, I was able to travel to Providence, RI and then head to The Wilds of New England for the week of 
camp. We are grateful for another opportunity to minister to those that attended this camp. After camp, I was 
privileged to stay with another AFBM family and attend some ministry opportunities that they are involved in 
there in Connecticut. On that following Sunday before traveling home, I was able to present our ministry in 
North Stonington. Thank you Lord for this opportunity! 

 

Since these meetings we have been busy updating our new ministry video, new prayer cards and brochures, 
setting up an online store where you can purchase Wounded Spirits clothing and gear, as well as getting 
brochures ready for our upcoming conference at Camp Co-Be-Ac on March 18-22, 2019. 

 

As we approach Veterans Day, Thanksgiving and Christmas, we are grateful for the blessings the Lord has 
given us, those who sacrificed their lives for our freedoms, and for Christ being the ultimate sacrifice so we 
can have eternal life. We are grateful for the friendships we have made while serving the Lord in this ministry. 
I know our lives have been touched. 

 

Below you will see some upcoming events and a ministry spotlight. May God continue to bless you as you 
have in turned blessed us. 

Paul, Sarah, Alyssa, Anna, Alexandra, and Ava Phelps 

 

 


